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Meeting Minutes 
March 6, 2018 
 
Committee Members Present:  Leslie Palmer, Therese Larson, Phil Mitchell 
Facilitator:  Stephanie Alexander, Central NH Regional Planning Commission 
 
Stephanie Alexander opened the meeting at 10:00 AM. 
 
The Committee completed its ranking of the 2012 and 2018 Actions using enhanced STAPLEE 
prioritization criteria. 
 
Ms. Alexander discussed the Hazard Mitigation Plan status with the Committee.  The plan needs to be 
written with all the data and worksheets that have been worked on to date.  Ms. Alexander needs about 
4 weeks to write the 200 page plan and finalize the 4 maps. 
 
 
 
Next Meeting:  Meeting 4 on Tuesday, April 3, 2018 at 6:30 PM 
               Committee will review the draft Hazard Mitigation Plan 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Leslie M. Palmer 


